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New plants on the roof terrace 
 

 
 
 
During the fall all plants on the terrace have been replaced with new ones.  A number of the 
existing plants had withered away and the rest did not look at all good due to the fact that 
they had not been watered properly and that the soil was of poor quality. 
 
New soil has now been received as well as fresh plants and a water tap 
 
The plants are a mix of ordinary beech and red beech. In the area facing the canal two kinds of 
spirea have been planted, and in between the gardener has planted 1000 crocuses, already 
visible as tokens the approaching spring. 
 
At the same time a new agreement has been entered into with the janitor. He will be in charge 
of the watering when required and will remove weeds from the pots and from the flagstones. 
The beeches will be trimmed twice a year. Residents are responsible for the maintenance of 
their own terrace spaces and for watering of their own plants. 
 
We hope all residents will contribute to taking good care of the new plants for ensuring that 
we can enjoy them for many years to come.  
 
Please note that new plants have not been put in the four flowerboxes located under the 
balconies but they have been filled with new soil. We hope that the residents in the flats 
closest by will fill them with plants they wish to have and in agreement with the neighbours  
and that they they will take charge for watering them. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
The Board 
 


